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To Whom It May Concern:  
 
We are requesting your approval for _____________________________________ to 
participate at the Baton Rouge Block Party, March 22nd-24th, 2024 in Baton Rouge, Louisiana. 
As a member of the Dallas Premier Volleyball Club, a nationally ranked club, it is important that 
the boys participate at tournaments with such high recognition amongst college recruiters. 
These tournaments are geared to assist these athletes in their quest to receive a collegiate 
scholarship. This tournament also prepares them for the competition they will face at the USA 
Volleyball Boys Junior National Championships hosted in Dallas, Texas this summer 
 
In accordance with 19 TAC 76.1/TEC 33.081, please excuse him from school on the following 
day(s), ________________________. 
 
She understands that she is responsible for all work that is required before she leaves and upon 
her return from the tournament weekend.  
 
 If you have any further questions, please contact Geoff Kiessling at 832-549-0532.   

We appreciate your consideration and support in this matter. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Geoff Kiessling 
 
Geoff Kiessling - Owner 
Dallas Premier Volleyball Club  
g.kiessling@dallaspremier.org 
Cell:  (832) 549-0532 
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